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Dear Neighbor,

New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (NYSEG) would like to inform you that the North
Oneonta Reliability Project (NORP) is suspended until further notice. At a time approaching a
future Rate Case period, the project MAY be reassessed.

As you may recall, we reached out to you during summer 2022 to commence field studies
during the early planning process of the Project, then referred to as the CLCPA-North Oneonta
Project. That project was part of a larger effort to help New York State (NYS) meet the clean
energy goals under the State’s Climate Leadership and Community Protection Act (CLCPA).

During the planning process, NYSEG was informed by the NYS Public Service Commission
(NYSPSC) that the Project was deemed ineligible to continue as a CLCPA project because it
would not create enough additional capacity for the interconnection of renewable energy to the
electric transmission grid. As a matter of recordkeeping, NYSEG has documented all previous
communications with our valued community members for all future considerations.

We appreciate your continued support of our efforts to provide safe and reliable service to our
valued customers as we work together in paving the way for clean renewable energy now and
into the future.

Please feel free to contact our Project Outreach Team with any questions or concerns at 888-
264-3327 or outreach@nyseg.com

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
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